
   

The Society's next public meeting will be as follows: 

 

Friday 4th. April 1986, 7.30pm. 

The Committee Room, The Foreign Press Association, 

11 Carlton House Terrace, London SW1 

 

B.S.T.S. Talk by 

ROSS SPENCER 

Sculptress from the Isle of Wight 

 

MAKING A FULL SIZE 3-D RECONSTRUCTION OF THE MAN OF THE SHROUD - 

THE TASK, AND ITS PROBLEMS 

 

Ross Spencer, who has worked for several years on a bust of the head of the man of the 

Shroud, now plans to reconstruct the entire body as a 3-D sculpture, a task which she 

recognizes as fraught with many problems, not least the differing interpretations of the 

various body features that seem to be visible on the Shroud. In her illustrated talk she will 

explain the uniquely scientific way she intends to approach the creation of the sculpture. She 

hopes as many members as possible will attend and contribute their own ideas and advice. 

The meeting promises to be one of unusual interest. 

 

Please note the new venue, which should provide quieter and more comfortable surroundings 

than the Bayswater hall used for most recent meetings. The nearest rail and underground 

station is Charing Cross. Proceed through Admiralty Arch and a short way up the Mall in the 

direction of Buckingham Palace. Carlton House Terrace is up the steps leading off to the 

right. For members wishing to meet up beforehand, the Committee Room will be open from 

6.30 pm. 

 

 


